Snippets about Lake Tahoe

Caltrans and NDOT are reminding political candidates
that campaign signs are not allowed in the right-of-way on
state highways.

Heavenly Mountain Resort has extended its season
through April 22.

A question about the $40,000 annual line item on the El
Dorado County budget for the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency
prompted this response from TRPA: “The Compact calls for local
jurisdictions to contribute $150,000 per year. Half is split
evenly, and half by assessed property value.”

Harrah’s South Shore Room will be the venue for the May
4 acoustic evening with Sammy Hagar & The Hagar Family.

There is a planned outage by Liberty Utilities in South
Lake Tahoe on March 29 from 8:30am-noon on Gardner Street,
Wentworth Street, Panther Lane and Taylor Way to replace a
power pole.
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